MEMORANDUM
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To: Mayor and City Council

From: Rodney Gonzales, Director céj
Development Services Department ﬁ/

Date: April 28,2016

RE: Postponement of ‘“Educational Facilities” Code Amendment (PUBLIC
HEARING)
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Staff is requesting a postponement of the following code amendment from the May 5,
2016, City Council meeting to the June 9, 2016, City Council meeting:

Consider amendments to Title 25 of the Land Development Code relating
to site development standards for educational facilities.

Additional time will allow for additional stakeholder meeting(s), review by the
Codes and Ordinances Subcommittee at their May 17 meeting, and review by
the Planning Commission at their May 24™ meeting.

cc: Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager



